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I have read several reports this past year on the poor state of the SF Bay Delta. 
Apparently the ecosystem is on the verge of collapse due to all the water being taken 
out for human use. This is not okay. The Delta is a critically important part of the 
Pacific Coast Flyway and is home to many fish and other wildlife. I am a lifelong 
Californian who cares about our wildlife and birds and I am asking for a permanent 
reduction in the amount of water taken from the Delta. Please work with those 
agricultural interests taking water from the delta to reduce their consumption and not 
to take the water from wildlife habitat instead.

Sincerely

Michelle MacKenzie
Menlo Park, California
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